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AR/TP/CH/35840.
Your ref. JB/RDP,

the Architect to thé Couneil,
Dear Sir, L A7H 1954

. I have to refer to your letters
4ated 23rd and 28th February containing
particulars of the facing and roofing
materials to be used in the erection
of a single storey light industrial
building on this land, conditional
permission for which was granted by the
Counclilts letter dated 31st October, 19%0.

I consider that these particulars
comply sfmw with Condition 2
of thls letter, A separate communication

P.T.O.

John Lacey, Esq., A.R.I.B.A.,
A M. T.P.I1.,

l, Gower Street,

W.C.1,



will be sent to you regarding means of
escape in case of fire under the London
Building Acts, 1930~3%9. ,

Yours faithfully,

(SGD.) ROBERT H. ¥ ATTHEW

Architect to the Council.



